Mike & Tamra Pinoris 6/7/06
11444 Vineyard Springs Ln.
Santa Rosa, CA

Tom Carreiro
Carreiro Builders
Dear Tom,

We would like to express our appreciation for your work with us on our new
home. It’s been a year since completion and it’s given us time to reflect on the process.
As you remember the design had some unique curves and details that were a challenge to
most of the contractors we spoke with. After we spoke with you, we shopped around for a
year, which was a learning experience for me. Your flexibility to our design and “no
problem” attitude made things easy. We had heard that building a home is a huge
undertaking and can be very stressful on a family. I cannot stress enough that your

honesty and value really made this process as easy as possible.

Thanks again for making our dream a reality,

Mike & Tamra Pinoris
Santa Rosa Ca.
707-527-8585



